
 

Cancellation of Public Hearing Notice 
 

            

City of Philadelphia 

The Committee on Education of the Council of the City of Philadelphia has CANCELLED the Public
Hearing scheduled for Wednesday, January 23, 2013, at 9:00 AM, in Room 400, City Hall, on the
following item: 

Resolution calling upon Council's Committee on Education to hold hearings to
determine the best, most efficient and effective form of governance and
accountability for the Philadelphia School District. 
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Copies of the foregoing item are available in the Office of the Chief Clerk of the Council, Room 402, City
Hall. 

Michael Decker 
Chief Clerk 
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